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Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

September Board hearing to be held virtually / Big R Pit / M1988-052 

Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us> Wed, Sep 8, 2021 at 1:54 PM
To: Ranko Mocevic <Ranko@customcoloradohome.com>
Cc: accounting <accounting@customcoloradohome.com>, Lynne Becker <Lynne@customcoloradohome.com>, "Cunningham -
DNR, Michael" <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Hello Mr. Mocevic,

In the Reason to Believe a Violation Exists and Notice of Board Hearing letter I sent to you on 8/12/21 (attached), you were told
the September 22-23 Board hearing would be held in person at our Denver office.

Please be informed, the September Board hearing will now be held virtually (via Zoom).

Therefore, if you wish to participate in the hearing, you will need to reach out to the Board Administrator, Camie Mojar as soon
as possible to receive an authorization code. 

You can contact Camie by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext 8136 or by email at camille.mojar@state.co.us.

Feel free to reach out with any questions.

Best Regards,

Amy Eschberger
Environmental Protection Specialist

I am working remotely and can be reached at 303-945-9014.
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